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Millennium journal

The Journal of the Barbados
Museum & Historical Society
Volume XLVII, November 2001 was
successfully launched on November
28,2001 just in time for the national
Independence celebrations. Dr. Karl
Watson, Editor of the journal
describes this issue of the journal as
the "millennium issue and the largest
and the best journal." The cover and
lead article celebrates the 250th
anniversary of the visit of George L e
and Lawrence Washington to |
Barbados.
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Research tool

A Masked Duck at ease on a Barbadian Pond, one of the full colour images found in the

Dr. Carmichael, president of the
2001 Journal of the Barbados Museum & Historical Society

Barbados Museum & Historical
Society, in his feature address
highlighted the importance of this
publication as a research tool for
many local, regional and international
researchers and praised the
publication for its longevity and the
quality of the articles since 1933. He
also stated that the museum was
fulfilling an important aspect of its
mandate through the journal, that of
"documenting evidence of Barbados'
cultural, historical and environmental
heritage'.

Director of the museum
Alissandra Cummins thanked
Dr. Watson for his support and
dedication to the journal, and the
many contributors and members of
the museum for their support of this

from the Council, Management and Staff of the

publication and the work of the Barbados Museum & Historical Society |
museum. * \ _ . =
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"Artifacts" is a Barbados Museum
guarterly publication co-ordinated
and designed by Maria Boyce Taylor
edited by the Staff of the
Barbados Museum.

The Council, Management and Staft
of the Barbados Museum & Historical Society
extend sincere thanks to the following companies
and individuals for their support of the
2001 Fine Craft Festival:

A.S. Bryden & Sons (B'dos) Ltd.

All museum volunteers and staff

Asta Beach Hotel
Bico Limited

Barbados Manufacturers “Buy Local Campaign”

Coles Printery
Craft persons who participated
Duke of Edinburgh Scheme (Harrison College)
Malibu Visitor Centre and Beach Club
Optimist Club of Bridgetown
PrintSource

The patrons who supported

he Barbados Museum will be closed on the
following dates for the Christmas season

December 24-26, 2001
December 31, 2001: Closed at 12:00 noon
January 1, 2002

The administrative office will be closed from
December 21, 2001 — January 1, 2002
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